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City of Pacific Grove 
Museum of Natural History 
Attn: Paul M. Finnegan 
165 Forest Ave. 
Pacific Grove 	CA 	93950-2612 

Dear Mr. Finnegan: 

Earlier this year you requested Coast Guard financial assistance 
for the removal of asbestos from the Point Pinos Lighthouse. I 
regret to inform you that we will not be providing any funds to 
assist in the asbestos removal project. Should the City decide 
to remove the asbestos, we recommend that all asbestos containing 
material be disposed of in accordance with all Federal, State and 
local regulations. 

Your request to renovate the second floor of the lighthouse is 
under final environmental review. Final Coast Guard approval of 
the project may be contingent on California SHPO approval. 

If any additional information is needed please contact Ms. 
Alexandria Apprientice-Yaus of my staff at the number provided 
above. 

Sincerely, 

W. T. DAVIS 
LCDR. U.S. Coast Guard 
Chief, Real Property Branch 
By direction of the Commander 

Copy: CG CEU Oakland (Attn: Lt. Rendon) 
CG PACAREA/D11 (Pow) 
CG ANT San Francisco 
CG Station Monterey 
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